
 

 

 

15 May 2025 
 
Dear Families, 

Anfield Stadium – Mental Health Workshop 

Tomorrow, Malawi students will be going on a trip to Anfield Stadium. 

A school mini bus will take the children to the stadium on Friday 16th May at 10:00am. We will 
return to school at approximately 2:00pm.  

All students will be included in this trip; they will need to be in full school uniform. If your child 
is on packed lunch please make sure this is brought in a bag that can be thrown away. School 
dinners will be offered a choice of sandwiches and snacks for packed lunch.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss S Gibney 
Malawi Class Teacher 

 

 


